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Replacement Projected for NK’s Hidden Beauty

Above is Doug Field’s photo of the wonderful 66 
year old bridge, crossing Eels Creek on Highway 

28 at Haultain, which is one of the final few remaining 
wooden bridges in Ontario supporting a major highway. 
It was built in 1952 and the Apsley Voice has learned 
that it will soon be replaced with a new, two lane, 
single-span, steel girder bridge set to last 75 years. 

During this construction project, two-way traffic will be 
maintained on the existing bridge. Then, the highway 

will be re-alligned to line-up with the new bridge, which 
will be ten meters to the east of the existing roadway.

The Ontario Ministry of Transportation (MTO) has 
engaged a contractor, AECON, to proceed with a Detail 
Design of this project and they invited public input until 
February 7, 2019. Previous estimates of this design 
were $50K and the bridge replacement was estimated 
at half a million dollars. For more information, go to the 
NK website and search for Eels Creek Comment Form.


